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UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
OFFICE OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

Elbowoods, North Dakota
March 25, 1944

Hon. Usher Burdick,
House of Representatives,
Washington, D, C.

Dear Hon. Burdick:

Will you kindly send me information as to the progress of the
Rissouri River project. A number of the Indian people have asked me
for information on the above and I have promised them that I would
write you.

Thanking you for what information you can supply me ,
I am,
Sincerely ours,

K ¢, H. T‘eitzel I/"?//

Su erlptﬂnoent
cc/ Indian Office. i
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